Attachment 3. Survey Invitation Email

From: recruiter@cdc.gov

Subject: CDC Wants Your Feedback

Good morning,

Thank you for attending CDC's American Indian, Alaska Native, and Native Hawaiian Career Expo recruitment event! We enjoyed seeing so many students and career professionals exploring careers at CDC.

We hope you learned about CDC public service as a career path, the federal application process, hiring options, and some exciting fellowship and pathway opportunities. In the future, information from the event (including the recording) will be available on the [Insert event webpage].

Please consider completing a short survey to share your thoughts about the event. Your feedback is instrumental as we plan and develop the next CDC recruitment event.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TBXZ7NG

Your privacy is important to us. Your responses will be anonymous and no identifying information will be shared. The survey takes approximately <u>10 minutes</u> to complete and closes on <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>November 8</u>, <u>2022</u>, <u>at 6 p.m.</u> <u>ET</u>. We ask that you complete the survey in one session.

If you have questions, please email the Diversity and Inclusion Recruitment Activity (DIRA) at recruiter@cdc.gov.